Report
From: Maggie Meyer, Worship and Music Committee
TO: Joe Baker, Building and Grounds: and the Worship and Music Committee RE: Storage Committee Report: May 2, 2018
The Storage Committee has met four times: Tuesday, April 10, 17, 24, and May I. The Committee has representatives from Building and Grounds, the Aesthetics Committee, and the Worship and Music Committee. The Committee has now gone through the storage items and facilities in the Fellowship Hall and the Bride's Room. We have attempted to follow the guidelines established at our first meeting: Step 1: Items that were not used last year, are not being used this year, and are not planned to be used next year should be discarded, or put in the LU Yard Sale/ donated to Goodwill. Plans will be made for storage of remaining items. As of May 2, the Committee has completed Step I in the Fellowship Flail after consulting with the Community Meal staff and the Bride's Room after consulting with Jane Tumas-Serna.
The Committee supports two key recommendations Joe Baker made at the May 2, meeting:
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]To address the problem of chair storage in the Fellowship Hall, Joe Baker is getting estimates for building a counter with supports that will accommodate all the chairs in the Fellowship Hall.
2. So that the Bride's Room can accommodate the weekly "counters" and the Aesthetics Committee's need for a work space - while at the same time providing an ordered space, free of "clutter," Joe offered to look into this project and get estimates on a series of cabinets with doors to hold materials created for church services to be placed in the Bride's Room around the current table
